
Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Independence City Council at 

6:00 p.m., Monday, April 18, 2022, in the Independence City Hall Council Chambers (lower 

level, north entrance), 111 East Maple, in Independence, Jackson County, Missouri, on the 

following matter: 

 

To annex a portion of the Old Lexington Road right of-way into the corporate limits of the City 

of Independence, Missouri, more specifically, the property is legally described as follows: 

 

A part of Old Lexington Road right of way North of and adjoining Quick Trip Store No. 201, a 

subdivision in Jackson County, Missouri, from 150 feet East of the East right of way line of N. 

Bay Avenue to the West line of U.S. Highway Route No. 24.   

 

Witness my hand this 28 day of March, 2022. 

Tom Scannell 

Community Development Director 

The City of Independence, Missouri is an Equal Opportunity Employer/Contractor/MFD 

Publish April 1, 2022 

 


